Bearwood Primary & Nursery School

Bearwood Bulletin Wednesday 1st October 2025





Upcoming Dates

October Wed 8th: Harvest

festival @ St Barnabas
Church
Thurs 9th: Y1 Parent
breakfast & Phonics
presentation
Fri 10th - INSET Day
14th & 16th: Parent
Evenings

November

Friday 24th: Last day of

half term

Mon 3rd - INSET Day
Tues 4th - AUT 2
Wed 5th - Maple 1 Trip
Friday 7th: School
Photograph day
W/B 10th: SEND IEP &
BRP meetings
W/B 10th - AntiBullying wk
Friday 14th: Children in
Need (Non-School
Uniform)

Safeguarding Matters

We are fully committed to ensuring that consistent effective safeguarding procedures are in place to support families, children and staff in the school community.

If you are worried about a child or need to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team, please call the school office on 01202 590703 or email: school@bearwood.poole.sc h.uk

Parents Evenings - Please book your appointment

Parents Evening appointment times are now available on the MCAS app for the opportunity to book appointments - 14th and 16th October.

Games Mark Award!

We are pleased to share that we have been successful in achieving the Bronze Games Mark Award for our commitment to PE and Sports in school. Thank you to all those who have taken part in sports clubs engaged with sport opportunities this past year. Mr Thomas is keen to continue our good work this coming year.

Updated School Prospectus

Our School Prospectus has been updated for this year – please take a look here: <u>Prospectus - Bearwood School</u>

Parking

Unfortunately, we are still seeing illegal parking and inconsiderate driving outside our school gates and on the roads near our school.

Please abide by the double yellow lines on the road outside school on Barons Road and avoid parking over driveways and drop curbs.

Let's respect out neighbours. Thank you.

Attendance Matters

The Autumn season brings lots of colds and bugs into school. Help keep your child healthy by encouraging handwashing and covering their mouths when they cough. If you are unsure whether to send your child to school look here - <u>Is my child too ill for school? - NHS</u>

Coming up... Get these dates in your diaries! Harvest Service @ St Barnabas Church – 8th October

All children Reception – Year 6 will be taking part in a Harvest Service.

If you are able to spare a couple of hours to help us walk the children to and from the church please let us know! Thank you very much!

Please bring in your food donations on Wednesday morning.

Year 1 - Year 3 Author visit - 13th October

Holly Base and Willow 1 will enjoy a visit from the author Louise Wannier. If you would like to purchase the book in advance from our local bookstore, Gullivers (Wimborne). Louise will be happy to sign it!

Maple 1 Trip – Wednesday 5th November

Maple 1 have been invited to attend a Birds of Poole Harbour Trip – please see the letter attached to this week's communication for more information